
3690 Sunday September 24, 2023 
 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in ordinary time 

September 24, 2023 

 

Mass Intentions                                                                                                         

Saturday September 23   5:30pm  JoAnn Kirkpatrick                         
Sunday September 24   7:30am  People of the Parish 
          10:00am   Leon & Anna Klunk                         
Monday September 25   12:15pm      Jerry Sneeringer                                            
Tuesday September 26   12:15pm  Carroll & Katherine Sneeringer 
Wednesday September 27  8:30am  Curtis Lee Hardnack 
Thursday September 28  12:15pm Keith & Gary Adams      
Friday September 29   12:15pm Special Intention 
Saturday September 30   5:30pm  Joan Riser   
Sunday October 1    7:30am  People of the Parish 
          10:00am  Peter Shovlin 
 
Offertory Procession:  If you are interested in bringing the gifts forward for the Offertory Procession 
at a weekend Mass, please speak to an usher before Mass. 
 

 

Theology of the Body—This Thursday! 
 

Theology of the Body:  Matter Matters 
Who am I?  How am I made in the image and likeness of God?  How is the body a theology?  These 
questions will be addressed in “Matter Matters”, the first in the series of 5 Adult Education 
presentations on the Theology of the Body.  Prepare to reawaken your faith!  This presentation will 
be held on Thursday, September 28, 2023, in Sacred Heart Basilica’s gym from 6:30 – 8:00pm.  Ann 
Marie Kalloz, RN, BSN who has taught Catholic Sexuality Education for people of all ages locally, 
regionally, and nationally for almost 40 years will be teaching this series.  If you can’t make this one 
the other series’ presentations will be held on October 5, 12, 19 and 26 from 6:30-8:30pm. Elective 
Catechetical Certification credits from the Diocese of Harrisburg are available. If you have questions, 
you are welcome to contact Ann Marie Kalloz at kalloz@comcast.net. 
 

God calls people at different times and in various ways. You’re never too old or too late to give your 
life to God. Generosity is His hallmark. If God may be calling you to be a priest, deacon or consecrated 
religious, visit www.hbgdiocese.org or contact frjweaver@hbgdiocese.org . 

Interiors Fund Donations 
This week we would like to thank the following 
people for their donations to our Interiors 
Restoration Project: 
 

The Delone Class of 1969 

The McSherrystown K Gift Foundation 

Mary Ann Baranoski 

    in honor of Earl J Klunk Family 

Anonymous 

       in memory of JoAnn Kirkpatrick 

Donald & Phyllis Little 

       in memory of Ronald Little 

Darlene Strausbaugh 

      in memory of Joe Strausbaugh 

Christopher & Katherine Brown 

Lemuel & Paulette Hansford 

Josh & Sara Wallet 

John & Jody Richter 

Perpetua Staub 

Joan Connor 

Barbara Geesey 

Steve & Lizabeth Lawrence 

Kelly & Anna McIntire 

Matthew & Taryn Routson 

Ronald & Judith Noel 

Elizabeth Jacoby 

Mary Ellen McDonald 

The following have donated 

       in memory of Benedict Klunk: 

Steve & Luann Gebhart 

Donna Sneeringer 

Catherine Hoke 

Fred & Judy Wilke 

Peggy & Steve Overbaugh 

Donna, Fred & Beth Yealy 

Parish Breakfast 
 

Saturday October 7 
8am Mass in honor of Our Lady of the Rosary 

Followed by breakfast in the gym 
And short presentation about Mary and/or 

Recitation of the Rosary 
 

Remembrance Mass for Child Loss 
 

The Office for Laity and Family is sponsoring a 
Remembrance Mass for Child Loss, which will take 
place at St. Matthew the Apostle Parish, 607 
Stoney Creek Drive, Dauphin on November 4 at 
10am. If you, or someone you know, has lost a 
child (regardless of how old he or she was at their 
death), this opportunity is for you to grieve and 
heal with others who carry the same cross. There 
will be a light reception following the Mass, with 
the introduction of a new apostolate: Red Bird 
Ministries. Registration is encouraged, but not 
required: https://www.hbgdiocese.org/event/re
membrance-mass-for-child-loss/ 

Hoss’s Day 
Sacred Heart Day at Hoss’s in Hanover is this 
Tuesday, September 26. Pick up a coupon in the 
back of church or use this one to have a portion of 
the sales donated to Sacred Heart Basilica.   

 
 

Seek the Lord 
while He may 
be found, call 
Him while He 
is near. 

  Isaiah 55:6 
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